
 

NACUC Listserve Guidelines 

As a member of NACUC, you are invited to join our listserve, which is a moderated list designed 
to provide an email forum for discussion among credit union board leaders. 

The list has been created to give you the ability to connect in between meetings, and to seek 
ideas and strategies for board-related issues and topics. 

We encourage engaging discussions on an array of topics. Appropriate subjects for 
discussion/inquiry might include: 

• Board-CEO relationship; 
• CEO evaluation and compensation; 
• Associate director programs; 
• Strategic planning; 
• Effective board meetings; 
• CEO succession planning; 
• Board member recruitment; 
• Board training and education; 
• Financial literacy; 
• Regulatory compliance; 
• Governance models; 
• Risk management 

To Subscribe to the NACUC Listserve 

To subscribe, please send an e-mail message to nacuc@nacuc.org, with the following message 
in the subject line: 

subscribe NACUC list <your-full-name> 

Example: 

subscribe NACUC list Mary Smith 

To Unsubscribe from the Listserve 

To unsubscribe from the listserve, send an e-mail to nacuc@nacuc.org, with the following 
message in the body: 

unsubscribe NACUC list 



To Post a Comment or Question 

To post a message to the list, simply address your comments or question 
to nacuc@simplelists.com  The message will be circulated to all members of the 
NACUC Listserve. The members may respond to you directly, or post their comments to 
the list for all to read. You may of course wish to respond to a group message by 
sending a message directly to only the author of the message. To ensure that your 
message can be read by all mail readers and to avoid any potential security problems, 
please DO NOT post messages with embedded HTML commands or attached 
documents. 

Etiquette 

1. When responding to a post to the list, do not respond to the entire list unless you 
believe it is an answer everyone can benefit from. This is frequently the case, but 
unsubstantial responses such as, "Thanks" or “I agree” to the entire list will congest the 
system with extraneous posts. Double-check your "To:" line before sending. 

2. Be respectful and considerate of others in your communication.  Avoid inflammatory 
or derisive language. 

3. Please carefully consider the purpose of the NACUC Listserve before posting and 
keep in mind this is a forum comprised of credit union chairmen interested in topics 
related to their volunteer role and responsibilities. 

4. Succinct postings are greatly appreciated by all. 

5. Postings should refrain from lobbying or promoting particular political policies or 
agendas. 

6. Promotion of services and products are prohibited.  Also, please use discretion when 
commenting on or providing feedback about a third party product or service. 

Help/Issues 

If you need help or have any issues concerning the listserve, please 
email nacuc@nacuc.org. 
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